LATE TESTIMONY

Testimony in Support of HB1353

I support HB1353 to establish a youth center in Hawaii within the University of Hawaii.

This measure would generate a link to youth from around the world to become actively engaged in
identifying and addressing world issues. The center would provide youth from around the world to
collaborate on issues that would affect our world peace, environmental stability, and human and
economic productivity for future generations.

The University of Hawaii is an ideal location, situated between America and the Asian Continent. The
University's diverse culture and many ethnicities provide the best opportunity to attain the goals of the

youth center.
Jack Nagaishi

Resident of Hawaii



LATE TESTIMONY
Testimony in SUPPORT for HB 1353

Aloha,

I am writing in support of HB 1353. The establishment of a Youth Center would have a positive impact
on Hawaii's youth. In an ever changing global community, it is important for youth to gain
understanding about the world around them. This Youth Center would help facilitate that
understanding by exposing Hawaii's youth leaders to global issues. It is my hope that this Youth Center
would help tomorrow's leaders take care of future generations.

Thank you for the opportunity to testify.

Arianne M. Cameros
Political Science, University of Hawaii



